CITRUS COLLEGE / HAUGH PAC
BUS DROP-OFF AND PARKING INSTRUCTIONS

Please make sure bus drivers receive these instructions prior to arrival at Citrus College.

BUS DROP OFF:

Arriving buses should enter campus ONLY from Citrus Avenue at Campus Drive (adjacent to
the electronic marquee on the southwest corner of campus). Please refer to the campus map for
route to the PAC, and for safest exit route from campus after passengers disembark.

Curbside drop off for the Haugh PAC is available along the NORTH side of the Student Services
building and along the WEST side of the PAC.

PLEASE NOTE: When classes are in session, campus personnel will be coordinating traffic flow
during bus arrivals: please watch for them and obey their instructions.

We ask that unloading buses please leave the drop off locations immediately after
passengers disembark.

BUS PARKING:

THERE IS NO ON-CAMPUS PARKING AVAILABLE FOR BUSES BETWEEN 7AM
and 10PM Monday-Friday when classes are in session. However, auxiliary parking is
available (during performances only) at nearby Azusa Pacific University in LOT I (Citrus Annex
2). From Citrus Avenue, travel WEST on Foothill Blvd. approximately % mile. Travel past the
APU marquee, then turn RIGHT (north) into LOT I (Citrus Annex 2).

When exiting LOT I to return to Citrus College, exit via the WEST end of the lot where a
traffic signal permits access to Foothill Boulevard.

BUS PICKUP:

Buses arriving to pick up passengers should use the same route as described above. Please DO
NOT arrive early; buses are NOT allowed to wait at curbside drop-off location. Northbound
buses waiting for access to drop-off point may NOT load or unload passengers on the WEST
side of the Student Services building.

PERSONAL CAR PARKING:
1-Day Parking Passes are available for $5, from any yellow automated parking kiosk adjacent to
Citrus College parking lots. Passes are good for any Student (S) lot. Please note Campus Safety

will ticket any car not parked face-in to the parking space. Allow ample time to find parking on
school days.

Questions? Please call (626) 852-8046, and thank you in advance for respecting these necessary
safety instructions.
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